
EIR  out  for  housing
development in Olympic Valley
Comments are being sought on the draft environmental impact
report for the Palisades at Squaw residential housing project
in Olympic Valley.

Currently zoned for high-density residential development, the
proposed undeveloped 19.9-acre project site could include up
to 63 residential lots consisting of 33 lots for single-family
homes and 30 lots for half-plex units, a 100-foot-wide open
space  easement  along  the  site’s  northeastern  boundary,  a
private park, a multipurpose trail easement and right-of-way
for utilities and roadways.

Comments  will  be  taken  until  Nov.  4.  The  Placer  County
Planning Commission will have a public hearing on the project
Oct. 27 at 10am at the North Tahoe Event Center in Kings
Beach. More info about the project is online.

The project does not require approval from the Placer County
Board of Supervisors.
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